
ADEQ 
A R K A N 5 A 5 
Department of Environmental Quality 

APR 0 3 2018 

Jodi A. Taylor 
Waste Management of Arkansas 
221 0 Waste Management Dr 
Springdale, AR 72762 

RE: NPDES Industrial Stormwater Permit 
Waste Management- Tontitown Landfill 
Permit Tracking No. ARR000231, AFIN 72-00144 

Dear Ms. Taylor: 

This is in reference to the submittal by your consultant regarding adding an outfall structure to 
the stormwater holding pond at your facility. 

In accordance with Regulation No. 6.202(C), after review of the submitted information, the 
Department has determined that a state construction permit is not required. However, if the 
construction site will disturb in excess of one (1) acre, the permittee must comply with the terms 
of ARR150000 prior to the start of construction. 

If there are further questions, please contact Guy Lester of my staff at (501) 682-0023, or by 
email at lester@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Bryan Leamons, P .E. 
Senior Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 

Enclosure 

cc: Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Field Services Branch 

Brad Wingfield, P .E. 
PMI 
3512 S. Shackleford Rd. 
Little Rock, AR 72205 
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